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Jason Nolin  
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jason.nolin@gmail.com  

Location:  

Piedmont, Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

We must prioritize investments in walking, biking, and transit! Continuing to spend on driving only 
perpetuates increasing expenses, pollution, emissions, inequities, health disparities, and unnecessary 
traffic violence. We can do better!  
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